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Kim O’Shea-Hard 

Week one has proved a very good start for St. Patrick’s. It was food for the soul, returning Tuesday to be greet-

ed by lots of happy, enthusiastic faces. Tuesday wasn’t as good for Shalom College. As you may have read, they 

lost one of their wonderful teachers. James Kiernan never made his class that morning, so this makes me even 

more grateful for the greeting I was afforded. I remember interviewing James, as part of a panel, for Shalom. 

When completing referee checks words such as loyal, family oriented, experienced teacher, valued, dedicated, 

faith-filled were used to describe James. This proved to be true, but my greatest memory was of how proud he 

was to share photos and tell stories of his daughters and grandchildren. Then our very own Joanne Driver lost 

her dear mum suddenly and unexpectedly last weekend. This news left me dejected for the families, yet reflec-

tive and evoked a resolve in me, to consider what is important and how one might define a ‘life well lived’. Then 

I found this piece (author unknown); 
 

Life Well Lived. A life well lived is a precious gift of hope and strength and grace, 

From someone who has made our world a brighter, better place 

It’s filled with moments, sweet and sad with smiles and sometimes tears, 

With friendships formed and good times shared 

And laughter through the years. 

A life well lived is a legacy of joy and pride and pleasure, 

A living, lasting memory our grateful hearts will treasure. 
 

Those who knew James and Chris (Jo’s Mother) would quite possibly agree that these simple everyday encoun-

ters are the integral touchstones that are the sum of their loved one’s ‘life well lived’. I hope and trust that 

these treasured memories, comfort the Driver and Kiernan Families, as they recover from their loss and pre-

pare to celebrate two lives well-lived. Please keep both families in your thoughts and prayers.  

Eternal rest grant to them O Lord and may perpetual light shine upon them. 

Advertised last term, Parents and Friends are invited to come together next Wednesday 11th October. The after-

noon will begin with a light refreshment from 5:15pm before listening to some tips and tricks, from Counsellor 

Anita Katajamaki on how to use the Zones of Regulation to help manage their children’s emotions at home.  St. 

Patrick’s adopts a schoolwide approach to using the Zones of Regulation and Annette Hammermeister has ex-

plicitly taught these skills to classes earlier in the year, to ensure student understanding of the Zones and asso-

ciated language. You may have heard your children speak about being in the Red, Yellow or Green Zones? It 

can be a powerful tool if we are all using the same strategies and language. This is more importantly, an oppor-

tunity to connect as adults who share a mutual interest in positive outcomes for your children. The presentation 

will begin around 5:30pm in the main Staffroom (please enter through the sliding doors to the left of the main 

front entrance…follow the orange cones). If you can attend, please click on this link to register for catering pur-

poses by Monday 9th October. Hope to see you there! 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
https://www.bundabergcatholic.net.au/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Cqw-wfsevACkGXPvO-rXFkOWAb48_gf6DhwswdmNN_M/edit


APRE NEWS 

BOOKCLUB 

Book club catalogues have been sent home with your 

child today.  All orders need to be made ONLINE via 

LOOP payment on the Scholastic website, as no cash 

orders can be accepted.   Please go to 

www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.   

All orders are due by Monday 16 October. As soon as 

orders are dispatched to us, we will then send home 

with your child. 

 

This term St Patrick's Mini Vinnies are kicking goals for good during Socktober! We'll be supporting children in 

need in Timor-Leste by raising funds for a medical clinic and a children's home.  
 

One of Australia's closest neighbours, Timor-Leste is a small island republic just under 700kms from Darwin, 

which shares its western border with Indonesia. The country secured its independence from Indonesia in 2001, 

after an oppressive and violent occupation. Today, the scars still linger as the people grapple with the effects of 

poverty, low quality healthcare and infrastructure, corruption and inequality. It is why the presence of missionar-

ies like the Salesian Sisters, especially in regional parts of the country, is so important. 
 

Odd Sock Day will be held on Friday, October 20. Students will need a cold coin donation to participate. Our 

goal is to raise $500 for Catholic Mission’s Socktober fundraiser. We ask that your child wears odd socks to 

school that day to join in the fun. Please don’t go and buy new socks, just wear some odd socks that you have 

at home.  
 

We're participating in Socktober for Mission Month to make a difference for children in need in Timor-Leste. 

Thanks for supporting our team as we look to make a difference with our Odd Sock Day! 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx


ALPHA MEETINGS 

CARITAS DONATIONS 

 

https://www.caritas.org.au/women-for-the-world/donate/


CULTURAL NIGHT—SAVE THE DATE 



OUT AND ABOUT 

Parents—This is a wonderful opportunity for interested Bas-
ketball students to participate in a quality coaching experi-
ence to be run after school in the MPS. Please note that this 6-
week coaching clinic is run independently of the school.  The 
sessions will be run by the Brisbane Bullets and St Patrick’s 

https://community.brisbanebullets.com.au/RegistrationCampaign/a358a544-cc34-ee11-bdf5-000d3ae1a86f
https://community.brisbanebullets.com.au/RegistrationCampaign/a358a544-cc34-ee11-bdf5-000d3ae1a86f


OUT AND ABOUT 



TERM FOUR PLANNER 

WEEK 1  Week 2nd October - 6th October     

Monday KINGS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday  First Day Term 4 

Wednesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am Mini Vinnies 

WEEK 2 Week 9th October - 13th October     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 5 & 1 

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am Reef Guardians 

WEEK 3 Week 16th October - 20th October     

Monday Prep Orientation Morning 9:00am-10:30am Prep 2024 

  Parish Mass 9:00am Year 6  

Tuesday - Wednesday Prep Vision Screening All Day Prep    

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 2C 

WEEK 4 Week 23rd October - 27th October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 2L 

WEEK 5 Week 30th October - 3rd November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 2N 

WEEK 6 Week 6th November - 10th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 3 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 4C 

Friday Remembrance Day Memorial 8:40am Year 5 

WEEK 7 Week 13th November - 17th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 4 

Tuesday Cultural Night - Year 3, String and Choir Ensembles 5:30pm Music 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 4K 

WEEK 8 Week 20th November - Friday 24th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 2 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 4M 

Friday Senior Swimming Carnival 9:00-11:00am Years 3 & 4   

    11:00-12:30pm Years 5 & 6 

WEEK 9 Week 27th November - Friday 1st December     

Monday Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9:00am Whole School 

Tuesday Year 6 Graduation 9:00am Whole School 

Wednesday Celebration Night 6:00pm Whole School 

TBA End of Year Liturgy TBA Whole School 

  Year 6 Farewell Assembly TBA Whole School 

    

2024 TERM DATES  

TERM 1 Monday 22 January - Thursday 28 March 

TERM 2 Monday 15 April - Friday 21 June 

TERM 3 Monday 8 July - Friday 13 September 

TERM 4 Monday 30 September - Friday 6 December 


